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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 17th December 2021 
Dear All, 
 
Once again, the term has flown by. Despite all the restrictions we have had to reintroduce, we have ended 
the term smiling, full of festive cheer and – most importantly – seemingly COVID-19 free. Work wise, all 
pupils continue to make progress and are increasing their resilience and attitude to learning.   
 
We are blessed with a group of quite superb staff here at All Saints and I would like to thank every one of 
them for the dedication, hard work, patience and humour they bring to our wonderful school. Also, thanks 
to all of you – the parents – for being so positive and supportive to myself and the staff: we are blessed to 
have such a lovely family feel that makes working and learning here such a wonderful experience.  
 
I hope that you take time to watch the KS1 Nativity, the Choir’s Carol Service and the whole school 
Christmas message (Merry Christmas Everyone!).  These can all be found on our school’s website: many 
thanks to Lisa Regan and Bethany Scott for their hours of filming and editing.  
 
I am delighted to announce that ASSA (our PTA) raised a staggering £1034 from the Christmas Raffle. Many 
thanks to the committee for the incredible job they do. All of the money they raise goes towards enriching 
the All Saints experience for your children. 
 
Please remember that if you develop one of these symptoms at any time over the Christmas period, you 
should book a PCR test online or by calling 119: 

• A new, continuous cough, and/or 

• A temperature, and/or 

• A loss of, or change to, sense of taste and/or smell.  
 
Hot School Meals 
Orders for hot school meals for the first week back (week commencing 4th January 2022) need to be 
completed by Sunday 26th December 2021 via www.dorsetmealselector.co.uk.  
 
Please remember that the pupils are back into school on Wednesday 5th January; if there are any COVID-19 
enforced changes to our routines, we will inform you as soon as we are made aware.  
 
Have a wonderful Christmas, 
 
 
 
Nigel Roberts 
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